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Most Beautiful Day. Every day spent with the deaf 
community is the most beautiful day ever! An aura of 
God’s presence and his delight fills the space. In our 
Masatepe Sign Language Class, students have been 
scrapbooking for the past several weeks. To witness 
the expression on the faces of the children, teens 
and the parent who accompanies them as they see 
themselves in photographs, is truly heartwarming. 
Kevin’s sister, Michelle, came for a visit and brought 
donated scrapbook supplies, a treasured resource 
among the deaf community. Imagine the scene - 
silence, eyes filled with wonder, carefully cutting and 
arranging, decorating, admiring, no distractions except 
for the occasional dog or cat meandering through, time 
is forgotten. Some need assistance with tasks involving 
fine motor skills - a partnership between each pair, the 
student and a helper. As word gets passed in the community that ‘Someone loves my 
child just as they are,’ more and more families are showing up without any prior notice 
and coming back week after week! It’s a common occurrence! We greatly value your 
prayers and support for the ministry to the deaf community! To see a list of existing 
needs, check out our website at www.laboquitanicaragua.com. Under the menu tab, 
click on ‘recent updates.’ 

Special Announcement!!! Our daughter Leah got married on July 1! It was a beautiful 
ceremony which we attended via Livestream. Kevin, Sarah, and Anna traveled to Seattle 
later in July to spend time with Leah and Andy. We are so happy to welcome Andy into 
our family! If you’d like to send them a card and/or a wedding gift, it would be a great 
blessing to us all! 

Andy and Leah Duckworth 
20250 SE 206th Street 
Maple Valley, WA 98038 

Amazon Wedding Registry: Andrew Duckworth & Leah Randall

Renovation at La Boquita is underway! Already several major projects have been 
completed. Currently, the kitchen is under renovation. Mark has been the landscaper, 
along with Samuel, and together they have constructed several terraces on the sloping 
anterior of the property. Much researching and planning was done prior to starting the 
landscaping, especially since erosion is a major factor. Keep us in prayer as we work 
towards completion and begin utilizing the facility in a way that brings glory to God!

So many smiles from 
beginning to end!

On the way to sign language class

Scrapbooking together!

Congratulations Leah and Andy!

“You yourselves are our letter, written on our hearts, known and read by 
everyone. You show that you are a letter from Christ, the result of our ministry, 
written not with ink but with the Spirit of the living God, not on tablets of stone 
but on tablets of human hearts.” 2 Corinthians 3:2-3


